NEW FILE BEGINS

D&2#37

B&B INFORMATION & IMAGE MANAGEMENT
300 PRINCE GEORGE'S SOULEVARD
UPPER MARLEDRO, MARYLAND 20772 • USA • (301) 249-0110

Dear Mrs. Roberto:

The National Advisory Council on Regional Medical Programs at its February 1967 meeting was informed of the passing of Dr. Roberts. Just prior to adjournment of this meeting individual members of the Council asked that the minutes show that among the more pleasant and informative activities they had experienced during the past year was the opportunity to work with your husband both formally and informally. The Council, then, as a whole, instructed me to express its condolences to you and your family. They specified that you be informed of their deep appreciation for Dr. Roberts' contributions to the Council and to this new program.

I wish to again express the appreciation of the entire staff for the opportunity to work with Dr. Roberts and the very sense of loss that the Division of Regional Medical Programs shares with you and your family.

Sincerely yours,

15/

Robert Q. Marston, M. D.
Associate Director, NIH, and
Director, Division of Regional Medical Programs

Mrs. Harry F. Roberts and family 14102 Parkland Drive Rockville, Maryland 20853

RQMarston: cmb

Varante Remew Branch

Personnel (for Dr. Roberts 'fike)

1600 3/8